
Welcome to Nursery! 

’Welcome Back’ to Nursery at Salisbury Primary 
School for our returning children as well as new   par-
ents/carers and children too. 

Important Days of the Week... 

There are no scheduled  days for children to have for-

mal physical education lessons in Nursery. Instead 

we ask parents/carers to ensure that their children 

are wearing sensible shoes that they can move com-

fortably in, for both physical and outdoor activities.  

 The School Day 

Nursery begins at 8:40am every day and the children 

will finish their day at 11:40am. Please bring and collect 

This term we’re learning about… 

Our Early Years learning theme of ‘All About Me!’ 

In Nursery, the children will be reading and exploring 

a new text each week that compliments our central 

learning theme. We also incorporate Mathematical 

development, physical development,        language and 

communication and understanding the world themes 

into 

eve-

ry 

week through enhancements. Our texts are: 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

Please ensure that your child’s clothing and water 

bottle are   clearly labelled with their full name as 

these get mixed up      regularly. Please ensure that 

there is a change of clothes for your child, packed into 

their bags’.  

We provide toast every morning as the children enter 

school as well as milk and fruit during snack time. So 

there is no need to bring snack tubs or lunch boxes to 

Nursery. 

Currently, we are not sending home reading books for 

the children to read with parents/carers due to the 

children settling in. When we do begin to send books 

home for the weekend, we will keep you informed on 

Class Dojo. 

If you are not part of our Nursery Class Dojo, please 

scan the QR code below to 

join our class: 

 

Please feel free to come and see us, or contact us via Class Dojo. 


